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Jane Flanagan - Sandon Point modification MP06_0094 MOD4 & MP07_0032 MOD4

From:  Chris Page <Chris.Page@environment.nsw.gov.au>

To: "jane.flanagan@planning.nsw.gov.au" <jane.flanagan@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 12/18/2013 4:32 PM

Subject: Sandon Point modification MP06 0094 MOD4 & MPO07 0032 MOD4

HiJane, .
The modification proposed appears to seek a change from one “super-lot” to multiple single allotments. As
this modification is more administrative than impacting upon environmental issues of interest to the
organisation, OEH has no formal submission to make.

Regards

Chris Page

Senior Team Leader, Planning (lllawarra)
South Branch

Regional Operations Group

- Office of Environment and Heritage

NSW Department of Premier and Cabinet

Level 3, 84 Crown Street, Wollongong, NSW, 2500
PO Box 513, Wollongong, NSW, 2520

T: 02 4224 4180

F: 02 4224 4199

W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au

(Please note | am not available on Fridays)

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged
information.

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender
expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the Office of Environment and Heritage,
NSW Department of Premier and Cabinet.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL
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